
 

 
 
 

Greetings Charlton–Pollard Bulldogs, 

I am deeply honored to step into the role of Charlton-Pollard Alumni 

Association 2024-2027 President, following in the footsteps of the 

extraordinary men and women who served in this capacity over the 

past 15 years.  As we move into this tenure (2024-2027), we owe a huge 

“THANK YOU” to the 2018-2023 Alumni Board for their dedication, 

service and leadership over the past six years, as well as our alumni 

members for giving their time and talents to make those years a 

success. 

 

As I look ahead to this new year and the challenges we will face, I 

would like to share a saying that someone once shared with me: “MANY 

HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK.” There is great power in the size of our 

membership and the many talents our members bring to this 

organization. Thru our collective action, we can fulfill our mission and 

truly continue to be a greater C–P Alumni Association. 

 

To this 2024 – 2027 Board that will serve alongside me Thank You for 

serving. I truly appreciate your support and encourage you to share 

any feedback and ideas you may have as we work together for the 

good of this fantastic organization. 

 

Gratefully, 
Hazel Wilridge Ellis C/O 1972 
2024 – 2027 President 


